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September 12, 1956 
F orum-Verlag Ges. m. b. H.
Niederhofstrasse 37 
Wien XII.

Gentlemen:

Please accept my sincere apologies for the 
delay in answering your kind letter of June 27th, 
due to a long spell of &3ness of my husband which 
resulted in an operation. However, I am glad to 
say that he seemswell on the way to recovery.

Meanwhile 1 have also received your book 
"1 x 1 dee Gluecklichen Lebens by Dr. Georg 
Fischhof and W. A. Oerley, which I am extremely 
happy to have. It is certainly a most interesting 
work and I feel sure will be of much value to many 
readers.

Thank you very much for your courtesy.

Sincerely,


